
Family 
Resources

Language-Based Zooms
The ELL Liaison team has been hosting regular family outreach meetings over Zoom 
this year, to share district updates and community resources, and answer parents' 
questions.  ASD families with Preferred or Home language listed as Spanish, Samoan, 
or Hmong are receiving text and email invitations before each meeting.  Recordings of 
past meetings are posted online.  Please encourage your families to attend!  The 
meeting schedule, Zoom login, and past meeting links can be found here: Language 
Based Zooms - Quarter 2. Here is a flyer that can be shared with Hispanic/Latino 
families: Latino Chat Flyer

ASD Multilingual Resources for Families
Many of the district's announcements and support documents are being translated into 
our top languages and we need your help in making sure students, families, and 
coworkers are able to access those supports!  Staff can check the ELL Family/Student 
Support Google Folder to search for translated documents by category.  Families can 
be directed to the ASD Language Support page, which has links to translations by 
language.  Thank you for your help in getting these important translations to our 
families.

Municipality of Anchorage COVID Multilingual Resources
The Municipality has public health and community resource information in many 
languages, organized on their Coronavirus Response page: Municipality of Anchorage 
Coronavirus Response . This includes a weekly audio recording in 17 languages, 
summarizing the latest COVID numbers, local and state mandates, and community 
resources. 

Anchorage COVID Peer Leader Navigators (CPLNS)
Limited English Proficient community members now have a free resource to help them 
find help during COVID. The COVID Peer Leader Navigators are community members 
who speak many languages and can help families find and apply for assistance with 
paying for rent and utility bills, food, childcare, health information, government 
programs, and other community resources.  Please help refer families who would 
benefit from this support, by filling out this Google Form: bit.ly/CPLNhelp.  CPLNs can 
also be reached by phone or text at 907-290-3639, or by email at 
AnchoragePLNS@gmail.com. Here are fliers that can be shared with families. Click to 
download: English Flyer    Spanish Flyer.

Click for the Family Welcome Center Page


